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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul April 27, 2022 

Upcoming Events 
April 28 ~ Grandparents Day, see details 

on page 3 

May 01~ Kindergarten Mass as a Class at 

9:00AM mass 

May 03~ May Crowning 09:30 

May 05~ Spring Flower Pick - Up 

May 06~ Noon Dismissal/ Faculty Meeting / 

Spirit Day 

May 12~ Chick-Fil-A Night  

Congratulations to 8th grad-

er John Schultz for receiving 

an award for 

the St. Louis 

Archdiocese 

Respect Life 

Creative Writ-

ing Contest!  I 

invite you to read and pray 

his prayer, Life on page 2. 

Servers Schedule 
April 28,29  Sophia Riffle and Kamdyn O’Connor 

April 30    4:30pm   Volunteers    

May 1     

7:00am   Elise Vomund and Paityn Luhring 
9:00am   Lily Talbott and Tedy Militello 
11:00am  Max Lanham and Emmie Osterholt 
 

May 2,3,4 William Schroer and Noah Gentemann 

May 5, 6 William Schroer and Dominck Ferranto 

May 7    4:30pm   Volunteers    

May 8     

7:00am   Teagan O’Connor and Sophia Riffle  
9:00am   Evan Wehmeier and Gianna Schultz 
11:00am  Nathan and Michael Elsenrath 
 

May 9 Gianna Schultz and Dominick Ferranto 

May 10,11 Gianna Schultz and Brynley Orf 

 

 

https://allthingsnew.archstl.org/education-survey


Family Rosary 
Please join us the first Tuesday of  

every month to pray the rosary at 

Church. Doors open at 6:30, prayer 

starts at 6:45PM.  All ages are 

welcome!  Kids are encourages to 

come and be the 

leaders in prayer.  

School News/Reminders: 

SPPTO Flower PICK UP 

Will be on THURSDAY, May 5  

 in the Gym from 7-8:30AM or  

2:45-6:00PM 

Life 
Oh Lord, thank you for the life you have given us. 

Thank you for the gift of creation, especially the gift of human life. 
Thank you for making us in your image. 

Thank you for your love and protection as we fight the life you  
have given us. 

We praise you for being the creator of all things. 
 Please help all of those who have suffered from abor-

tion.            
Please help them recover. 

Please help those who are considering abortion,  
make the right decision. 

Let those who think abortion is right, listen to those who fight for life. 
Please protect human life from conception to natural death. 

Give us the courage to stand up for what is right and  
to forgive when we need to. 

Bring peace to those who fight for life and  
those who are affected by abortion. 

Forgive the mothers and fathers who have aborted their children. 
Give them a second chance. 

Open our eyes to the pain abortion causes and  
lead us to reconciliation.  

Mary Mother of God, help all of the mothers  
keep their children and respect their life. 

Show us how to love our children like you loved Jesus. 
Give mothers strength in difficult situations. 

Send the Holy Spirit to mothers expecting new babies and send your 
love and mercy to those who have lost their babies to abortion. 
Help those in the right mindset understand how bad abortion is.  

Give the doctors courage and strength to defend life. 
Guide our government in ways that honor and respect life. 

Amen 

by 

John Schultz 

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_0.pdf




HELP WANTED 

We only have 22 days of  school left / and ONLY 6 Spaces available  

WOW!! Thank you so much for your help!! Your help is so greatly 

appreciated!  P is for playground help and C is for cafeteria help.   

 

Recess: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess1 

Lunch:https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202122  

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR HELPING OUT!!! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202122


St. Paul's soccer camp is 
back for 2022 

Once again our partners with St. Charles FC 
soccer club will bring their trained and licensed 
coaches to provide an elevated level of instruc-
tion and fun! 

The camp will run from June 6th through June 
9th. In the event that one of the days gets 
rained out we will use Friday the 10th as a 
make up day. The camp starts at 6:00PM and 
ends at 7:15PM. 

If you have any questions please email to 
spysa.mail@gmail.com 

Looking forward to another great camp! 

 

St. Paul Parent Teacher Organization  

Positions are available and needed for the 2022-2023 

School Year. You may volunteer yourself  or nomi-

nate another parent. Please contact the school office 

May 3, 2021 if  you are interested in joining the 

SPPTO Board. THANK YOU! 

https://www.teamsideline.com/user/SignIn.aspx?d=8dQ8olROJhbKsFmQUIKrEHHY5jXUX4YeWzkLZA2xVMY%3d


https://www.fischersuniforms.com/





